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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         

            ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
29th June 2017
Staffing and Classes for September

Class 1 
Nursery and Reception

Mrs Richardson

Class 2
Years 1 and 2 


Mrs Bott

Class 3
Years 3 and 4


Mr Ford

Class 4
Years 5 and 6


Mrs Vitti and Miss Crowe

We will be sorry to say goodbye to Mr Wood, who will be taking up a new position in Tameside, but we have enjoyed welcoming Miss Crowe back from her maternity leave.

This year our ‘move up’ afternoon will be Thursday 6th July when the children will be able to meet their new teachers. We will also be welcoming our new starters.
Cheerleading

Congratulations to Ignition for an amazing first place in the National Schools’ Championship at the Velodrome in Manchester on Saturday. The team did us proud and it was fantastic to see how some of the youngest and newest members rose to the occasion. Thanks also to all the parents for their support – there are reports that some parents got quite emotional!
Talking Together
Please see overleaf for the next Talking Together project from Tameside and Glossop NHS. For further details check out www.tameside.gov.uk/talkingtogether . 
White Hall Trip
Year 4 and 5 children who have booked places on the White Hall trip have been sent details of outstanding payments and consent forms. Please ensure that these are returned to school by 14th July as they need to be processed before the summer holiday.

Sporting Activities

In addition to sports week the children will be participating in a lot of sporty activities over the next three weeks. Could you please ensure that they have their PE kit in school every day.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
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